
Kent Road Public School  

Kindergarten 2022  

School Tour 
Parents of children who will start Kindergarten in 2022 are invited 
to attend an information night, and tour our wonderful school       
facilities, on one of the following dates: 

- Monday 31st May 2021, 6pm - 7pm 

- Wednesday 16th June 2021, 6pm - 7pm 

- Monday 19th July 2021, 6pm - 7pm 

- Wednesday 11th August 2021, 6pm - 7pm 

Parents and their child will meet teachers, learn about our           
programs and visit classrooms. Entry will be via Kent Road.  
 

To register, please email the names of those attending, and the 
date of the tour you wish to join, to:  

kentroad-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

We look forward to meeting you, 

Ms Denise Minifie 

Principal, Kent Road Public School 
 

Please be aware everyone attending a school tour 
must comply with the NSW Department of         
Education’s sign-in requirements, including    
completing the school sign-in sheet and using the 
NSW government QR code. 


